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Vienna – 28 June 2019 

 

ELCA was present at the National board meeting WKO - Bundesinnung der Gärtner und Floristen in 

Wien Austria. 

At the Federal Guild of Gardeners and Florists meeting on 28 June 2019 in Vienna the representatives 

of the ELCA participate in the professional gardeners' session about the ELCA, its program and the 

future direction. 

There was a lot of interest and mutual questions about the vision, structure and functioning of ELCA. 

At the same time, the annual federal apprentice competition of florists takes place, which is the 

occasion for the biannual organ meeting. 

In the evening there was a wonderful dinner in the ambiance of the younger of the 

Bundeslehrlingswettbewerb der Floristen - Federal apprentice competition of florists. 

 

 

You can find a very nice photo overview in the link 

Visit WKO - Wien Austria 28 June 2019 

 

https://photos.app.goo.gl/o4J6LKcEjzzddVKJ9

